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Good morning,

I respectfully ask that the Queensland Parliament reject full term abortions in our state.
 This practice in other states is horrendous, please do not force doctors and nurses to
 undergo this vile treatment of the lives they are meant to preserve.

Both Bills he has submitted around this issue are very, very wrong for any society.

Yours sincerely
Jennifer  

-- 
Jennifer Moore 
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